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Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

FW: NOV Response 

Norris, Weston <Wnorris@archrsc.com> Wed, Dec 2, 2020 at 3:04 PM
To: "ginny.brannon@state.co.us" <ginny.brannon@state.co.us>
Cc: "jim.stark@state.co.us" <jim.stark@state.co.us>, "Musick - DNR, Jason" <jason.musick@state.co.us>,
"leigh.simmons@state.co.us" <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

Dear Ms. Brannon,

 

Attached is a response the recent NOV written to Mountain Coal Company.

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.

 

Thank you,

 

Weston Norris

General Manager

West Elk Mine

***Email Disclaimer: The information contained in this e-mail, and in any accompanying documents, may constitute
confidential and/or legally privileged information. The information is intended only for use by the designated recipient. If
you are not the intended recipient (or responsible for delivery of the message to the intended recipient), you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance on this e-mail is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and
delete the message from your system. 
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